
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Allison Skipper (askipper@sccommerce.com) <askipper@sccommerce.com>

Date: 3/31/2015 1:37:56 PM
Subject: FW: RBC Heritage/SCPA event

Attachments: 2015 Spring Site Selector's Summit Agenda for Gov Staff 3-30-15.doc
SCPA RBC Heritage Attendee & Staff List 3-30-15.xlsx

From: Jeanne Jamme [mailto:jjamme@carolinaoneplus.com]
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 12:42 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: aduffy@scprt.com
Subject: RBC Heritage/SCPA event

Good afternoon Katherine,

It was great catching up with you this morning in regards to the SCPA plans for the RBC Heritage. The Port is using the 
event as a Site Selector's Summit and we will start with meetings/Port tour in Charleston on Wednesday, April 15th . 
Our guests will travel to Hilton Head Wednesday afternoon and we will host a dinner that evening at a private 
restaurant.

Jim Newsome will deliver our closing remarks on Thursday morning at 8:30 am - 9:00 am. This would be a great time 
for Governor Haley to speak to our group. The topic is: Driving location decisions: A Site Selector's Role and the 
Importance of Port Dependent Investment in the Future of the South Carolina Ports Authority. We are flexible on a 
start and end time for this session if that helps with the Governor's schedule.

If you have vacant spots in the First Gentleman's Golf Outing, we would love to extend an invitation to a few of our 
attendees. Those who don't play golf will attend the RBC Heritage for the day.

If possible, we would like include our guests and staff in the Palmetto State Reception on Thursday evening.

Please let me know your thoughts and I look forward to talking with you again Tuesday morning at 10:00.

Thanks,

Jeanne

Jeanne Jamme 
843-343-1934 
jjamme@carolinaone.com
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